Old Juddian

Society

June 2023
Dear Old Juddian,
100th Dinner of the Old Juddian Society

| am delighted to announce that the 100™ Dinner of the Old Juddian Society will be held at the school
on 8" June 2024 and look forward to a good turnout.

We'll take pre-dinner drinks in the Schoolroom, before moving on to dine in the excellent Ashton
Dining Hall, with a capacity of 200+. After dinner we can return to the Schoolroom where the bar will
be open for the rest of the evening. There will be a four-course meal and tickets costing
approximately £50, depending on numbers attending, including pre-dinner drinks plus a bottle each
of white, rose and red wine on each table of 10.

We invite you to attend this celebration, so if the idea of enjoying a great meal with old friends,
fellow Old Juddians, plus a libation or two, appeals and you're keen to attend then please complete
the form by clicking on the link.

If you have any questions, feel free to email me at johodoll@btopenworld.com. | appreciate it is still
a year away so there is no commitment at this stage.

| look forward to hearing from you and welcome any further views or ideas as we prepare for this
momentous occasion.

Finally, | encourage you to stay in touch with the school and the Old Juddian Society through the
school website, www.judd.online, where OJ news is under the “Community” heading. Articles can
also be posted either by sending them to me or to the Headteacher’s PA at
nprendergast@judd.kent.sch.uk

With thanks and all best wishes,

Howard Dolling

Chairman, Old Juddian Society
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